
If you don’t have  
insurance for the  

flu vaccine,  
call Carver County 

Public Health at 
952-361-1329

Everyone 6 months of age & older 
should get a flu vaccine every year.

Even healthy children can get seriously 
sick from the flu, and they can spread 

it to family, friends, and others.


